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AHMP Partners with IHMM 

The Institute of Hazardous Materials Management (IHMM) and the Alliance of Hazardous Materials 

Professionals (AHMP) have forged an exciting new partnership, marking a significant milestone in the field of 

hazardous materials management. This collaboration, set to commence on November 1, 2024, and run 

through December 31, 2025, aims to enhance educational opportunities and promote professional credentials 

in the industry. 

Key Aspects of the Partnership 

Mutual Promotion and Information Sharing 

 AHMP will play a crucial role in promoting IHMM's credentials and educational programs. They will post 

relevant education and training programs on IHMM's Foundation website, ensuring that IHMM certificants 

have access to valuable learning opportunities aligned with IHMM blueprints. Additionally, AHMP will share 

announcements of special interest events with IHMM for publication in the IHMM Today electronic newsletter, 

fostering a broader reach for both organizations. 

Enhanced Visibility for IHMM Credentials 

 As part of this agreement, AHMP will actively promote IHMM credentials through their communication 

channels. This includes featuring credential promotion inserts in AHMP's newsletter, showcasing the various 

professional certifications offered by IHMM, such as the Associate Hazardous Materials Manager (AHMM). 

 Collaborative Content Sharing 

 IHMM will reciprocate by providing space in its IHMM Today newsletter for AHMP to promote its initiatives 

and events. This mutual content sharing will ensure that professionals in the field stay informed about the 

latest developments, training opportunities, and industry news from both organizations. 

Benefits for Professionals 

 This partnership brings numerous advantages to professionals in the hazardous materials management field: 

1. Expanded access to educational resources and training programs 

2. Increased awareness of professional credentials and certification opportunities 

3. Enhanced networking possibilities through shared events and announcements 

4. A more unified approach to addressing industry challenges and advancements 

Looking Ahead 

 While the current agreement is set to conclude on December 31, 2025, both organizations have the option to 

extend their collaboration beyond this date, signaling a commitment to long-term cooperation in the field of 

hazardous materials management. 

 This strategic partnership between IHMM and AHMP represents a significant step forward in strengthening 

the hazardous materials management profession. By combining their resources and expertise, these 

organizations are poised to elevate industry standards, enhance professional development opportunities, and 

ultimately contribute to safer and more effective hazardous materials management practices. 


